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Dear Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

Mail-in voting has been shown to be safe and secure, and it provides greater access 

to all eligible voters including those who can not drive, those whose work schedules 

and family schedules make voting difficult. Any attempt to reduce access to voting is 

anti-democratic and demonstrates a focus on conspiracy theories and/or a desire to 

block eligible voters from the opportunity to vote.  Vote no on this horrendous and 

anti-democratic step backwards. Thank you 


